
Dear [Property Owner's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to reach out regarding the recent expiration of your 

property listing at [Property Address]. 

As you may know, the current market presents a unique opportunity for sellers, and I believe 

your property has great potential to attract interested buyers. 

If you are considering relisting your property or exploring new strategies to enhance its visibility, 

I would be more than happy to assist you. Together, we can evaluate what steps to take next to 

achieve your selling goals. 

Please feel free to contact me at [Your Phone Number] or [Your Email Address] to discuss this 

further. I look forward to the possibility of working with you again. 

Thank you for your time! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Real Estate Agency] 

[Your Contact Information] 


